


Board members will also send Shari input about the address label files that she will email to them.
This information will be used to edit the directory before it is submitted to Nan Donahue for
publication. By September 22, Ruth Ann Williamson will send a letter to retirees (both current and
potential members) about joining the organization and about the October luncheon. They will be
able to pay dues and pay for the luncheon online. Paying for the luncheon online by noon on Oct. 7.

Meeting dates for board and luncheon meetings:


